
Mr Brown,

I urge you to approve the new phone tower in the War Vets precinct. I hope you are not objecting to improved 
mobile coverage for anyone, especially for the war vets. It would be shameful to not support those who served 
our country in a military role. They deserve better than to be told you can’t have improved mobile coverage. 
They of all groups need it more, this is an aged care facility, not just some remote location. Please don’t make 
the wrong decision. I expect our elected and appointed representatives to see this as an obligation to all rate 
payer and especially the vets, it’s not a choice. 

Would you put this tower off if it affected you personally either at home or at work? 

I hope you support this tower and ensure it get installed in an expedited manner. 

Regards,
Scott Miller
Wetherill St
Narrabeen
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